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MARK YOUR CALENDAR OR CUT OUT AND 
PLACE ON YOUR REFRIGERATOR.. 
 
 JANUARY – 2022 
 2nd -  Packers/Vikings game 
10th – Post 539 meeting 6PM 
11th – Executive Board meeting 6PM 
11th – Auxiliary Meeting 6PM 
11th – SAL meeting 6:30PM 
11th – Post Business meeting 7PM 
13th – Boy Scouts 
13th to 16th -  Mid-Winter Conference Baraboo 
15th – Breakfast Buffet 8am to 11am 
19th – 40et8 7:30PM 
20th – Babe Ruth meeting 7PM 
22nd– District 9 Oratorical 10AM 
22nd–District 9 Membership Rally (after oratorical) 
25th –  Social Meeting 6PM 
 
FEBRUARY – 2022 
   7th – Post 539 meeting 6PM 
   8th – Executive Board meeting 6PM 
   8th – Auxiliary meeting 6PM 
   8th – SAL meeting 6:30PM 
   8th – Post Business meeting 7PM 
 10th – Boy Scout Meeting 
 12th – Breakfast 8AM to 11AM 
 15th – Birthday Dinner 5PM 
 16th – 40et8 7:30PM 
 17th – Babe Ruth 7PM 
 17th – Deadline for Newsletter Articles 
 22th – Social Meeting 
 25th - Prepare newsletters for mailing 9AM 
            (also remember to get your articles into the 
             Adjutant by Feb. 17, 2022) 
 
-------SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS –-----                     
 
FROM THE COMMANDER... 
   The commander is off due to some medical issues 
but he would like to wish everyone a Very Happy 
and Safe New Year 
                  
 
                 Other Post 11 Contacts: 
Commander:  John Akey  920-489-0806 
Adjutant: Gil Hucek   920-465-6841 (POST) 
 
 
.FORTY ET EIGHT:     Promenades will be on 
January 19th at 7:30PM and February 16th  at 7:30PM 
at Post 11      
              CJ Kellner     920-366-5109 
 
 
COLOR GUARD:   Weather permitting I will be doing 
some training for the new members and old too at the 
January 25th social meeting.    
           CJ Kellner    920-366-5109 
 
 
 

 
BUILDING COMMITTEE: Cathy Landry and Terry 
Quatsoe will be heading up our buidling committee and 
are looking for “A FEW GOOD MEN/WOMEN” to 
help do some monthly cleaning at the post. Your time is 
much appreciated, thank you. You an call the post and if 
not in leave a message with your name and phone 
number. Looking for more committee members 
 
AUXILIARY PRESIDENT: Happy New Year!! 
Reminder if you have not paid your membership dues, 
please send them between now and Jan. 31st. The 
auxiliary membership depends on the family of the 
Veterans to exist so we hope that  our Legionnaires will 
encourage their mothers, spouses, children, and 
grandchildren to become members. SPECIAL 
RECOGNITION:  All our members are important to 
us. We would like to thank Mary Krutz and Cathy 
Landry for putting up the display at Associated Bank for 
Veterans Day. Thanks to all that helped with the Kids 
gift and candy drive through. We were able to gift thirty-
one kids. So happy Penny enjoys shopping and 
wrapping. She did such an excellent job. A nice lunch 
was provided for the volunteers. Thank you, Lena and 
Keith. PROGRAMS: Help is needed in finding donors 
and contacting school counselors for our Badger Girls 
program and planning our strategy for the Poppy 
Distribution Program. Please contact Mary Krutz if you 
are interessted in helping 920-680-7938. These are short 
term commitments. WELCOME RECENT NEW 
MEMBERS: Amy Salesky, Diane Schlies, Gail 
Quintanilla. Transferring into the Unit: Jilayne Robinson 
and Nancy Burns. 
       President Mary Van Egeren  920-737-5587 
  
From the Adjutants Desk:   
  Well fellow veterans it’s a new year and I pray that it’s 
a good year for you and your family. The Post is doing 
poorly this year with memberships. We currently have 
396  renewals in giving us a 65% rate so if you haven’t 
renewed yet please do so it only helps the post to do 
the things we do to help our veterans and their families.  
We understand that the virus is making it very differcult 
for some of us to pay the dues but we would like to let 
you know that we are here to help with paying your 
dues just call and give your name and phone number. 
Call 920-465-6841 or email legionpost0011@gmail.com. 
       The Post is looking for members that would like to 
serve on one of our committees:   1.)  Audit Committee 
- you would meet twice a year and balance the check 
book and savings account (the same as doing your 
check book at home) 2.) Building Committee – Survey 
the building for any items that may need repair and re-
port those items to the Executive Board for approval. 
Please if interested call we could use the help. 
       If anyone has an interest in being Adjutant or Treas-
urer these positions are still open. Call the office if inter-
ested and leave your name and phone number and if 
not in when you call leave a message. 
        Gilbert Hucek, Adjutant    
        

mailto:legionpost0011@gmail.com

